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Thank you Joanna!

Tom McDonough

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 1:04:35 PM
To: tmcdono1@gmail.com <tmcdono1@gmail.com>
Subject: appealed tax assessments for 1050 Oxford Street
 
Good afternoon,
 
This email is to confirm at yesterday’s legislative hearing for the appealed tax assessments for 1050
Oxford Street (File No. J2203E, Assessment No. 228302 and File No. J2204E, Assessment No.
228303), Ms. Moermond will recommend that both assessments be deleted.
 
File No. J2203E, Assessment No. 228302 goes to Council February 2, 2022
File No. J2204E, Assessment No. 228303  goes to Council February 16, 2022
 
Should you have any additional comments for the City Council, you may appear in person or send
written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail
at 651-266-6805. If you do not, no further action is needed.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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